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Alpena Welcomes 
New Assistant City Engineer 

 
The City of Alpena welcomed new Assistant City Engineer, 
Charlie Kendziorski to the staff on March 30th. 
 
Charlie attended high school in Alpena, Michigan and earned 
his Bachelor’s degree in Civil Engineering from Michigan State 
University.  Charlie has spent his 20+ year career working for 
two different consulting firms in Alpena as a Professional Civil 
Engineer.  Charlie enjoys spending his free-time with family 
and appreciating Grand Lake.    
 
“I am excited to be a part of the team that maintains and 
improves the infrastructure in the town that I grew-up in,” said 
Kendziorski.  
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